
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

23rd February 2021       Week 5 Term 1 

 Acting Principal’s Report       Calendar 
 

What a great start! 
 

Our students continue to impress us with their 
enthusiasm for learning and eagerness to get involved 
in school activities. I have had a number of students 
come and see me over the last few weeks showing me 
fantastic work and talking about how they have been 
improving. 
 

Our leadership team of Dakota, Henry and Maryam 
have been working hard at running our Monday 
morning assemblies and making sure everything is 
ready for the teachers and students – great job guys! 
 

Our Student Representative Council (SRC) elections are currently being held and the students who are 
selected will be presented with their badges in the coming weeks.   
 

Our Sports Leaders have also been elected and will be responsible for looking after the sports 
equipment in our school. Their first job will be leading the war cries at our Swimming Carnival today – 
hopefully they have been practising hard!  
 

Our kindergarten students are now with us until 3pm each day and have settled in extremely well to big 
school. I know that Miss Bova, Mrs Grenfell and Miss Dixon are very impressed with how hard our 
youngest students have been working.  
 
To all of our new students this year – welcome to our school! We are very pleased to have you with us 
this year. 
 

We have now finalised our classes and there should be no more changes that need to be made. I would 
like to thank everyone for their patience and understanding during this process.  
 
Attendance is important every day 
 

This year our school is fortunate to be included in an Attendance Pilot Program as part of the 
Campbelltown schools network. Mrs Liddle is the teacher who is organising this initiative at our school 
and I have included some information from her in this newsletter.  
We want all of our students to get the best start possible and having them at school every day is 
important to ensure there is consistency with learning. Of course, if your child is unwell they need to 
stay home and we support you with this decision. If you have any questions about attendance please 
contact Mrs Liddle. 

 

Up to Date Contact Details 

A number of families have moved or had phone numbers change over the holiday period. If this applies 
to your family, please update any new or changed information (e.g. phone numbers, emergency contact 
names and addresses) at the office.  
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2021 
Monday 22nd – Thursday 25th Feb 

o Personalised Learning Pathways 
meetings all this week 
 

Friday 26th Feb 
o Mufti-Day P&C Fundraiser gold coin 

donation 
 

Friday 5th March  
o Clean Up Australia Day 
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Working together 
 

As the new school year has started it is always a good time to remind everyone about the ways we 
communicate information and how parents are able to contact our school. With the Covid restrictions 
this is a little more difficult than in previous years, however we hope this gives parents and carers a 
range of options.   
 
 

Classroom Teacher Contact 

If you have a question about your child’s learning, the classroom teacher is always the first step. Parents 
are able to contact the office to arrange a time to speak with their child’s teacher. This will generally be 
in the afternoon or the next day as in the morning teachers are organising lessons for their classes and 
may not be available. If you need to speak with the Assistant Principal who supervises the stage your 
child is in, they are also able to arrange a meeting time with you.  
 

Morning and Afternoon Gates 
In the morning our gates open at 8.30am and students are able to play from 8.45am. To minimise 
disruption to learning I am asking parents to ensure that their child is at school by 8.55am. If your child 
comes to school after 9am, they will need to go to the office to complete a Late Note as we need a 
reason for their absence. Parents who come into our school for a meeting, to purchase uniforms or drop 
off items will still need to complete the QR Check-In and school sign in sheet. 
 
In the afternoon our gates (including preschool) are opened at 2.55pm. Our staff are happy to speak 
with parents and carers at the school gate, however if you would prefer a meeting please contact the 
office to arrange a time.  

 
Communication 

There are a number of ways that our school keeps you up to date about events and learning 
opportunities for our students: 
 

• Skoolbag App. Download this App to be kept up to date with everything that is happening at 
JWPS. It features Events, Newsletters, Notes sent home and Push notification alerts direct from the 
school. How to download is included in this newsletter. 
 

• Facebook – our facebook page is regularly updated and is a great way to see our students 
learning in action. Our facebook page can be found at John Warby Public School "Official". 

 

• Newsletter – fortnightly newsletters will be available on our school website, Facebook page and 
the Skoolbag app. The youngest child in your family will also receive a paper copy.  

 

• School Website – our website is always being updated. Take a look at https://johnwarby-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

 
 
Before and After School Care 
We are asking all parents and carers to complete a survey for us about the need for Before and After 
School Care. There is an opportunity for us to have this service in combination with Briar Rd PS which 
would greatly reduce the cost to families. 
A staff member will contact all families to discuss this service – hopefully we are able to have this up 
and running by mid-way through the year.  
 
 
On a final note...  

“A well-educated mind will always have more questions than answers.” – Helen 

Keller 
 
Thank you for your support of our school.  
Mellissa Page  
Acting Principal 
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Student of the Week   Class of the Week 
 

Wk 4 – Jonathan C     Wk 4 – Waratah 

Wk 5 – Doris L    Wk 5 – Banksia 

 
 

Star Spellers 
 

The following students have achieved 100% in their spelling test this week. 
 

• Eucalyptus-  Maryam, Aariana, Maliha, Paytan, Keira and Aliza  

• Wattle - Cooper  

• Bottlebrush - Malaika  
 
 
Well Done! 
 

 
 
Just a few snapshots of wonderful learners! 
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School Uniform  
 

It has been wonderful to witness the high standards of school uniform at our school. Many thanks to our 
parents/carers for their support in ensuring our students come to school each day in the correct school 
uniform - it not only looks wonderful but promotes pride in appearance and in being part of our school. If 
parents need financial assistance with purchasing a school uniform for their child/children, please contact 
the school office.  
 

Just a reminder that all students must have a JWPS school hat – these are available to purchase at the 
office.  
 
We are a ‘Nut Aware’ School 
 

We currently have students enrolled at our school who are allergic to peanuts and nut products (peanut 
butter, nutella, hazelnuts etc). Please help us to keep all our students safe by ensuring your child does 
not bring food containing any nuts to school. Your support with this helps to minimise the risk of a student 
having a potentially life threatening reaction. Please speak with your child’s classroom teacher if you 
have any questions. 
 
 
Speech Pathology at John Warby PS 
 

Hi John Warby Public School and community. My name is Nickki and I am 
a Speech Pathologist. A Speech Pathologist is someone who helps with 
communication needs across all ages. I will be here every Wednesday and 
Thursday to support the students, their family and staff. I will be working 
mainly with Preschool to Year 2. You can find me in the speech room. I’m 
often helping students with: 

• Receptive language (understanding words and instructions),  

• Expressive language (writing and speaking better sentences),  

• Phonological Awareness (awareness of sounds in speaking and 

reading), 

• Articulation (speech clarity) and, 

• Pragmatics (social communication, understanding jokes, tone of voice, 

negotiation) 

I look forward to working with students, family and staff at John Warby Public School. Feel free to contact 
me if you have any questions. 
 
 
Technology Lessons in Megabytes 

 

All students big and small are developing their problem solving and 
teamwork skills. Our students have shown they can design, build and 
modify robots. I have been so impressed with their determination and 
creativity.  
Mrs MacMurray  

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



  



 
 
 
 
  



Attendance Matters at John Warby PS 
 
It is great to see students returning to school, arriving on time ready for the new school year.  
Thank you for the efforts that you have put into making this happen. You are supporting your child 
to get the best possible outcomes from their time at school. 
 
At John Warby Public School, we value good attendance from all students. Regular attendance is 
important. 
 
A Western Australian Study (Stephen R. Zubrick) assessed the attendance patterns of over 415 
000 primary and secondary students across a five-year period.  
 
The study strongly suggested that every day of attendance in school contributes towards a child’s 
learning. 
 
The research found that “A 10-day period of unauthorised absence in a year is sufficient to drop a 
child about a band in the NAPLAN testing.” 
 
Your child’s education is important.  Please contact the school if your child is absent from school 
or if there are concerns you have about them at school.   
 
A positive partnership between home and school is of great value to the school but most importantly 
to the success and quality of your child’s education 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Attendance Pilot 
 

The Campbelltown Educational Area is piloting an attendance program this year with the aim of 
increasing attendance rates to an acceptable level. Let’s work together to raise our attendance. 
Let’s see the growth our students/children make emotionally, socially and academically when they 
come to school every day. 
 

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 



  John Warby Public School 

Homework Opt-Out 

 

 

John Warby PS Homework Policy has been developed in consultation with the school 

community. This consultation indicated that families would like the flexibility to decide 

whether or not their child/children commit to class homework activities. Therefore, at 

John Warby parents and carers are able to look at their after-school commitments and 

priorities and decide whether or not to participate in homework activities.  

Please complete the permission note below if you wish to ‘Opt-Out’ of homework for 

your child and return it to school. If you have any questions please speak with your 

child’s teacher. 

 

A full copy of the Homework Policy can be found on the school’s webpage: 

www.johnwarby-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

 

 

HOMEWORK OPT OUT 

 

Child’s Name: _________________________________  

 

Class: ______________________  

 

I have decided my child will NOT be required to complete homework this 

year.  

(Please tick) 

 

Signed: _____________________________________________  

 

Date: _________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.johnwarby-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 
 

 



 
 
 
 



 


